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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL MEDICAID HOSPICE PROVIDERS 

 

The Department of Health and Hospitals will partner with Molina Medicaid Solutions to administer the 

Medicaid Hospice Program. Effective May 1, 2012, hospice providers are to appropriately submit all 

hospice prior authorization requests and related forms to: 

Molina Medicaid Solutions via e-PA System 

@www.lamedicaid.com 

 

Please check this site for upcoming webinar training dates. Questions regarding hospice prior 

authorizations should be directed to Molina’s Prior Authorization Unit at 1-800-877-0666, option 2, 

effective May 1, 2012.   


